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Stay Safe and Alert This Easter 

After the Government eased restrictions around meeting 

up with other households this Monday, we know many 

employees will be looking forward to the long Easter 

weekend.  

Please remember that the virus is still a threat to all, 

especially those who are vulnerable. The global team has 

created a helpful infographic as a reminder (right and 

attached to this update) as well as a short video which 

can be accessed here.  

The Government’s new message for all is Hands, Space, 

Face and Fresh Air so make sure you take that into 

consideration when meeting with others. Additionally, 

remember to follow the Four Behaviours that Save Lives, 

with particular emphasis on personal hygiene measures 

and physical distancing.  

We hope you and your families enjoy a safe and happy 

Easter. 

Virus and Vaccine Learning Pathway 

A new learning pathway is now available from CEMEX 

University; providing information about what viruses are, 

how they affect living organisms and the different types 

of vaccines being developed to fight off viruses. 

This pathway takes one hour but doesn’t need to be 

completed in one go. If you are interested in finding out 

more about viruses and vaccines, you can access the 

learning pathway here. 

 
 

  

https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/93fa9e8c-daac-430d-8e32-35d5f552a60a
https://degreed.com/pathway/v9rm51gwpj?orgsso=cemex&tltag=54fa733d-c109-4404-bb0e-8b35016a069d

